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In Review
On April 4, 137 members of the West Hardin Middle School Band under the direction of Laura Floyd performed a Spring Pops Concert before an audience of 350.

On April 7, Pat Kirtley w/ guest Tim Grimm performed before an audience of 85 during Trinity Music Production’s Acoustic Guitar Masters Concert Series 12.    

On April 12 -14, a cast and crew of 21 adults and 9 students presented 4 performances of the PAC’s last event of the 2011-12 Season, Thornton Wilder’s classic Our Town  before audiences totaling more than 500.  

On April 15, in conjunction with the production of the classic Our Town, 40 members of the Heartland Winds under the direction of Brian Froedge presented Our Copland Concert before an audience of nearly 200.
On April17, 12 members of the Central Hardin High School Choir under the direction of Samantha Taylor performed before an audience of 112 during the Hardin County Schools Volunteer Appreciation Celebration/Dinner.    

On April 19, 38 members of the Radcliff Elementary School Drama Club presented Seussical, Jr. before an audience of 250.
On April 20, more than 20 local artists performed with Glen Rice, Family & Friends before an audience of 275.
On April 23, 88 members of North Hardin High School Choirs under the direction of Beth Root performed a spring concert before an audience of 315.
On April 26, 84 members of the John Hardin High School Drama Club & JHHS & Bluegrass Middle School Choirs under the direction of Phyllis Westfall presented a Broadway Revue before student audiences totaling nearly 1000 and a public audience of 350.
On April 30, 150 members of the North Middle School Bands under the direction of Brittany Ford performed before an audience of 315.

